
Chairman’s Engagements 

The Chairman’s engagements have largely been cancelled or postponed due to the 
current Covid-19 pandemic, however he has been able to attend some events and 
meetings virtually. 

 On the 1st, 2nd and 7th July 2020 the Chairman attended the virtual Local 
Government Association conference.

 On the 14th September 2020 the Chairman attended the virtual Rural Services 
Network conference.

 On the 24th September 2020 the Chairman attended the HMS Flying Fox 
Showcase event via Zoom.

Providing lockdown restrictions allow, the Chairman will be attending the NHS 
Thanksgiving Evensong concert at Wells Cathedral on Sunday 18th October. 


